

## SUMMARY OF BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Review of Metropolitan Regional Priority List, 2006-2012

Transportation Improvement Program.

**Meeting Date:** 

March 9, 2004

The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board continues to support the Town's priorities as previously forwarded to the MPO.

## **Recommendation:**

- 1. Bicycle and Pedestrian enhancements need to receive more favorable weighting with additional points for factors such as:
  - · Connectivity to other existing facilities/ routes and
  - Locations which have higher concentrations/density of population
- 2. The MPO list should better reflect, by giving more weight to, the Town's identified priorities.

Vote:

9 - 0.

Ave

Jed Dube (Chair), Wayne Pein, Kate Millard, Heidi Perry,

Claire Millar, Tim Saunders, Nicholas Lurie, Alice Neebe,

and Tom Mills.

Prepared by:

Jed Dube, Chair, Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board

Gordon Sutherland, Principal Planner

J Dby GPS